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SAVE THE DATE !!! 

Annual Christmas Eve Brunch 
The Catholic Worker House invites you to share   

Mass and Brunch  

with our volunteers and guests 

Monday, December 24th  

Mass at 9:00 AM 

Brunch following Mass 

626 Nolan, SATX 78202 
If you would like to bring a favorite dish  

(breakfast or lunch) or fruit, desert or juice or  

Christmas paper plates and plastic cups —  

anything is welcome, but nothing is necessary. 

What We Need Most! 
1. VIA day passes ($2.75 each). 

2. Gift Cards, especially for HEB. 

3. Used dishes: plates of all sizes and mugs. 

4. Men’s underwear, especially medium 
and large. 

5. Warm socks. 

6. Hygiene supplies: toothpaste, 
deodorant, razors, shaving cream, travel
-size soaps and shampoos. 

7. And of course, monetary donations are 
ALWAYS welcome to help pay the bills!  

Catholic Worker House provides our 
members with some of the basic services we 
all need for well-being. Here is an overview 

of what was given in 2018! 

Hygiene Products to 400 members per 
month, or 4,800 per year. 

Free laundry services to 
30 members per week, 

or 1,500 per year. 
Most importantly...hospitality of the heart and a 

home-like place for 3,675 members to get 
together with friends. 


